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Docket No. 70-734

General Atomic Company
ATTH: Mr. William R. Mowry

Licensing Administrator
P.O. Box 81608
San Diego, Cali fornia 92138

Gentlemen:

Your June 8, 1982 (696-3081) request for approval of a route to be
used for the shipment of spent fuel was approved by NRC's letter
dated June 17, 1982. A $150 fee accompanied the request.

In accordance with fee Category 13 and Footnote 8 of 1170.31 of
Part 170, the expenditures required for review of the subject
request are $228 (6 staff-hours 0 $38/ staff-hour). Therefore, we
have notified the NRC Division of Accounting and Finance to issue
your Company an invoice for the additional $78 fee.

Sincerely,

orminal Signed by
Wm. O. Miller

,

|

|
William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch

|

l Office of Administration
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